
Dear Editor, 

First of all, thank you very much for your edit of our manuscript! Both of the 

reviewers have commented Grade A on the language evaluation of our 

manuscript, thus proving that the language of our manuscript has met the 

requirement of the journal. In addition, we have successfully published 

several manuscripts in other journals covered by SCI, such as PloS One, 

without any polish of English language conducted by third-party editing 

services, suggesting that our ability of English language usage has been fully 

recognized. 
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Yong-Heng Sui, Wen-Jing Luo, Qin-Yu Xu and Jing Hua 

 


